
From: Jack Jackson <jjjac72146@aol.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/22/2017 8:57:53 AM
Subject: User tax

Mr Bryant....I am a conservative republican living in Oconee county. I just read your column in the Independent, and wanted to share a 
thought...gas tax for roads is one of the fairest taxes that we have..it is a pure user fee where people that use the road pay for it's upkeep. 
This includes many users from out of our state helping to pay for the pavement that they wear out. I realize that many state politicians 
are tossing this political football around to get as much airtime as possible, but people are getting fed up with the incompetence. At 
some point you will realize that South Carolinians are starting to figure out that politicians are more interested in getting elected than 
actually running a state.....shocking.....Jack Jackson
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